
For 50 years, NaƟonal PTA’s ReflecƟons program has helped stu‐
dents explore their own thoughts, feelings and ideas, develop arƟs‐
Ɵc literacy, increase confidence and find a love for learning that will 

help them become more successful in school and in life.  

You can learn more about the ReflecƟons program by visiƟng  
https://www.pta.org/home/programs/reflections on the web 
or watching this video about ReflecƟons on YouTube:  

https://youtu.be/TSvo7vS4Hgg 

Children received entry forms and rules last week.  Submit the 
entry form along with the artwork to your teacher by November 

16, 2018.  We look forward to seeing your child's artwork! 




